FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

19th Judicial District Court Addresses Cyber Incident - No Compromise
of System Information Detected

Date: August 22, 2024

[Baton Rouge, Louisiana] — The 19th Judicial District Court is addressing a
recent cyber incident that occurred on August 8, 2024. The court promptly notified
state law enforcement, who are currently investigating the situation. At this time,
there is no evidence suggesting any compromise of sensitive information.

The court's essential functions and operations have not been affected by the
incident. All ongoing cases and judicial processes continue to proceed as
scheduled.

State and local government agencies are providing their full support as the court
transitions to a more secure and efficient network infrastructure. This planned
upgrade to the court's network was already in progress prior to the incident and is
intended to enhance the overall security and performance of court operations.

The investigation into the cyber incident is ongoing, and the court is committed to
maintaining transparency while ensuring the integrity and confidentiality of its
systems.

For further updates and information, please contact:

Diana Gibbens

Judicial Administrator

19th Judicial District Court
Phone: 225-389-4744

Email: dbgibbens@19thjdc.org
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